
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 5:28:13 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 11:20 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-10-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Keith Harasyn

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please deny London' Hydro's application for rate increases starting in May, 2022.  Given the circumstances, London
Hydro should be providing their customers a rate reduction.  As with many residential customers, I have been
working from home for more than 1-1/2 years, due to work restrictions related to the COVID-19 pandemic.  Setting-
up up an adequate office with the necessary electronic equipment (phones, computers, additional heating and A/C
use) has increased our electrical use, along with our monthly hydro bill.
For example, my pre-pandemic hydro bill (Spring 2020) was typically $220-$240 per month; in Fall 2021 the same
bill is typically $340-$380 (last month was $431.90).  I understand London Hydro's request, however the timing
could not be worse.
Thanks you for your consideration,
Sincerely,
Keith Harasyn

-- Attachment --




